Sasha Linker

From: Tyler Curley <Tyler.Curley@longbeach.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2023 10:32 AM

To: CommAsst

Cc: Nicholas Cabeza; Amy Brown

Subject: Comments RE: Item 5 on Feb. 16th Agenda

EXTERNAL EMAIL
Hello,

The City Attorney’s office in Long Beach would like to share a comment related to Item 5 on the February 16" agenda
related to the Levine Act. Specifically:

We are under the impression from previous FPPC communications that the Levine Act applies to officeholder accounts,
but in looking at the proposed regulations for 18438.6, none of the sections reference “officeholder accounts.” We ask
that the regulations be amended to clarify the application of the Levine Act to accepting, soliciting, and directing
contributions to officeholder accounts.

Please let me know if you have any questions. Sorry, | tried to use the public comment portal but it still references the
previous FPPC hearing.

Thanks,
Tyler

Tyler Bonanno-Curley
Manager of Government Affairs
Pronouns: he, him, his
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